
 

 
 
 
The Parish Giving Scheme (PGS) Team are moving on Monday, 
2 March 2020 to:s m 
oving to a new address 

76 Kingsholm Road 
Gloucester 
GL1 3BD 

 
Please also note the following new contact information: 

 
• Call the helpline telephone number on:  0333 002 1260  

(telephone calls from a landline will typically cost no more than the 
national rate but this will depend on your communication 
provider).  
 

• Email the PGS Administration team at: info@parishgiving.org.uk 
 
IMPORTANT NOTE:  Please update your records with the new 
address and contact information.   
 

• Please be assured that after Monday 2nd March 2020, any emails, 
telephone calls and mail posted to Church House will be diverted 
to the new address.  
 

• You may continue to use the current Gift Forms dated April 2017 
until further notice. 
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